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2020/1314P - 26:06:2020 1521:29  OBINOT Dear Committee,

We would like to express some concerns in relation to this proposal.

1. The building work will be disruptive to those living in Jade House. Asides from causing access issues to the
parking garage, it will cause disturbance to the families working and schooling from home

2. The property, 12A, was built relatively recently. It already has a modern structure - these changes will make
it stick out even more on Lancaster Grove. It is unclear why these changes are necessary.

Many thanks.
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